
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Denmark, New York 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Local Law has been introduced before the Town Board of the 
Town of Denmark to change the billing cycle for Town of Denmark Water District #1.  The change 
would allow for quarterly billing instead of semi-annual billing. 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a public hearing in connection with the proposed 
legislation will be held at the Municipal Office, 3707 Roberts Road, Carthage, NY on Tuesday, 
February 18, 2025 at 6:05pm during the regular monthly meeting. 

By order of the Town of Denmark Town Board   
Dated 02.03.2025 
Prudence L. Greene   
Town of Denmark Town Clerk   
 

 


